Permanent Mission of Peru to the

Misién Permanente del Peru ante United Nations

las Naciones Unidas

New York, 11 December 2017

Dear Ms. Bissell,

I am pleased to inform you about the intention of Peru to
be part of the “Global Partnership to End Violence Against Children”, as a
pioneer country.

The incorporation of Peru into this important initiative will
allow our country access to technical assistance, knowledge generation
and financing to improve strategies for preventing and responding to
violence against children and adolescents, and also to show the best
practices Peru has developed in order to comply with the implementation
of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, particularly with
respect to target 16.2.

Please find attached a document prepared by the Ministry
of Women and Vulnerable Populations regarding the achievements of
Peru related to violence against children and adolescents.

I avail of this opportunity to express the assurances of my
highest consideration.

Ms. Susan Bissell

Director
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